
Midweek fixture report 2017/2018 : 

 

This has been my first season as midweek fixture sec, which has been a challenge at times, 

but enjoyable. 

I would like to thank all of the refs that have come forward and helped out especially with 

some of the less attractive games. The general feedback that I have had from the schools 

and universities has been positive, and they appreciate everything that we can do for them. 

The requirement to cover more school games is creating a need for more refs as the schools 

do not want to take on the responsibility, these games can be of high quality as some of the 

teams are coached to a high standard. 

As a society we are writing to all the schools and universities asking them to try and give us 

more time to organise refs and make them aware that we are all volunteers, that also have 

other jobs and are not just waiting for games to come in! The weather has been a major 

issue this season with a lot of games being postponed which can then has a knock-on affect. 

If games get cancelled please do let me know as if it is late we do have a charging policy in 

place. 

If you as members wish to feedback any comments or suggestions for next season, please 

do contact me. 

 

Thanks again and looking forward to next season. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Louis Massarella. 

Midweeks fix sec. 

 

 

 

  

   


